
 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

14 January 2025 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

Year 1 and Year 2 – trip to The Deep 
 

On Thursday 13th March Year 1 and 2 will be going on a trip to The Deep, Hull to visit the aquarium and take part in 
workshops to enhance their learning. Please bring your child to the main entrance at 8.15am as the coach will be 
leaving promptly at 8.30am and we are aiming to be back at school by approx. 4pm, although timings may change on 
the day. Children must wear their uniform and bring a packed lunch along with their water bottle.  
 
The cost of the trip is £22.50 per child. This is a non-refundable voluntary contribution, however, if insufficient funds 
are received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  If the trip is cancelled by school, the contributions are refundable. 
Trips are carefully costed but should there be any surpluses they will be dealt with as per the Charging & Remissions 
policy, which is available on the school website.  
 
All trips can be found in `Trips’ within your MCAS account. Please contact the school office for details of how to register 
if required. Payments must be received by Friday 14th February. 
 
All children are entitled to a packed lunch under the Universal Infant Free School Meals Scheme. Please indicate your 
child’s sandwich choice below if you wish school to provide this. If you do not want school to provide your child with a 
packed lunch and will be sending a lunch from home, please make sure this is circled below and returned.  
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Thorpe and Mrs Wright 
KS1 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Trip to The Deep – Year 1 & Year 2 
 

My child………………………………..will be provided with a packed lunch from school. Please circle your child’s choice 
 
     Ham            Cheese    Tuna 
 

Or 
 

My child will bring their own packed lunch 
 

Signed………………………………………………………..(parent/carer) 


